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Request For Proposals (RFP) for the Acquisition and Development of a 
Mixed Use Development Site in the Heart of Esquimalt’s Town Centre: 

Addendum 1 

3 November 2015 

 

1. The RFP notes that the Township of Esquimalt in interested in the possibility of the redevelopment 
project including an affordable housing component. Attached is information from an affordable housing 
society that is interested in this opportunity and welcomes contact from interested developers.  
 

2. The RFP notes that the Township of Esquimalt wants the redevelopment project to meet a very high 
standard of sustainability and green building design.  The Federation of the Canadian Municipalities’ 
has contacted the Township to advise that the redevelopment may be able to access funding through 
its Green Municipal Fund.  Proponents interested in learning more about the Green Municipal Fund 
may want to visit the website at http://www.fcm.ca/home/programs/green-municipal-fund.htm.  

http://www.fcm.ca/home/programs/green-municipal-fund.htm
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